Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: taylor fishlock@latis.net.au

Sent: Wednesday, 16 November 2005 2:13 PM
To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Nuclear waste dumping in Katherine area
Mr John Carter,

I am writing this letter on behalf of the people of Katherine, who do not want a nuclear waste dump near our
hometown. It is too dangerous, and although it might supply the people of Katherine with more jobs, money
can not buy us back our lives if the waste leaks. I may only be 13, however I know the dangers that nuclear
waste brings, | know about the nuclear explosion in Chernobyl, Russia. Mr Carter have you ever been to
Katherine? Have you seen the beautiful Katherine Gorge? Have you had a swim at the low level or the
springs? Katherine is a Beautiful place, do not destroy it!!!

Thankyou.





